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I oppose HB 3012. Individuals who are 16 or 17 years of age should not be permitted 

to cast a ballot in school district elections. Responsible adults need to make 

decisions regarding education. Students have little life experience and reasoning 

abilities to make impactful decisions on education. Allowing 16 or 17 year old 

individuals to vote is to take "child-led" education to another disastrous level. 

Additionally, government education isn't bipartisan. Therefore, students may be 

highly influenced, pressured, and used as a tool to vote for progressive ideologies 

(e.g. the promotion and acceptance of collectivism, socialism, globalism, 

manipulation--to name a few). Vote no on HB 3012.  


